
 

 

 

 

9th March 2021 

 
 

DOJO Class Reward 

Dear Parents/Carers of 3H, 

At the beginning of the previous term, 3H decided that when they gained a class total of 2000 dojo points, they would 

like to have a Pizza party with the option to wear their own clothes. The children have been working extremely hard 

to earn points and I am pleased to tell you that towards the end of last term, they reached their 2000 points and 

therefore have earnt their reward. 

The class's reward afternoon will take place on Wednesday 17th March 2021. 

The children will have a choice between​ ​Pepperoni​ (M /pork)​ and ​Margherita​ (V)​  pizzas. So if your child has any 

allergies or specific dietary requests, please write in their planner or notify the office ​in advance​. 

On this day, your child may bring in a change of clothes to wear for the afternoon only. Please send the children into 

school in their normal school uniform, ensuring their change of clothes are brought in a named bag to avoid items 

getting misplaced. The children will be dismissed at the end of the day in their party clothes so please ensure they 

have a suitable coat on this day. 

We may also be watching the movie ‘Angry Birds’ during the party. This film has a ‘Universal’ (U) rating however if you 

are not happy for your child to watch it, please write in their planner or notify the office. 

We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and I am sure you will join me in 

congratulating them on their determination to follow the Rainbow Rules. If you have any questions regarding this 

event, please do not hesitate to write in your child’s planner or ring the office and ask to speak to us. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

  

Miss Huggins & Mrs Fuller 

3H Class Team 

 


